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Respect                Reflection             Responsibility                Resilience 
 

Through living our Christian values, everyone at WCEJS has the opportunity to flourish. 
We nurture the curiosity to learn, the courage to lead and the compassion to care. 

Building solid foundations (Matthew 7: 24-27) 

 
17th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 will be starting swimming lessons this term on Tuesday afternoons.  The lessons will take place at 
Wendover Swimming Pool and will be led by Mrs Beale together with 3 more qualified swimming 
instructors. 
 
All 3 classes will be swimming on the same day: 
 
The first swimming session will be on Tuesday 1st October and the last one will be Tuesday 3rd December.  

 
Your child must have the following kit in school each Tuesday (NB we will not chase up forgotten kits after 
week 1!): 
 
Girls - one-piece swimming costume, swimming hat (recommended but not compulsory), towel 
Boys - short trunks (not knee length or baggy), swimming hat (recommended but not compulsory), towel 
 
PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ALL EARRINGS ARE REMOVED BEFORE YOUR CHILD COMES INTO SCHOOL 
EACH TUESDAY.  
 
Although not essential, we recognise that some children prefer to wear goggles.  They may be asked to 
remove these to perform certain activities in the water.  If you do wish your child to wear goggles, please 
ensure you complete the form (link below).   
 
To help us ensure your child gets the most out of these lessons, please complete the form using the link 
below no later than 29TH SEPTEMBER (NB including permission to wear goggles) 
https://forms.office.com/e/pBVNttxm6Z  
 
* Please log into your Parent Pay account to give permission for your child to take part in the sessions, 
without this they will not be able to attend. * 
 
If you have any questions about the lessons, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Beale or your child's 
class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Beale 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pBVNttxm6Z

